

- The Elementary school weight room will be open on Wednesdays and Thursdays this fall. If you
 would like to participate you need athletic clothes and sneakers. Please see Mrs. Powers with any
 questions.
- There pool will be open for lap swimming on Tuesdays and Thursdays 9th period. See Mrs. Gursslin with any questions.
- O There will be a meeting for all girls in grades 7-12 interested in playing basketball this season during 9th period on Thursday, September 18th in Miss Evan's room (224). See Miss Evans if you have any questions.